UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98105

July 6, 1966

Schaol of Medicine
Department of Medicine
DIVISION OF CARDIOLOGY

Dr, Henry Blackburn -

Lab of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27

University of Minmesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

The reprints and epidemiology manual have arrived and look

very helpful. I am most grateful. Your encouragement in a
trying time for me has meant a good deal. I have also received
an invitation from the American Heart Association to attend

the epidemiology meetings in February, thanks to you. I am
very anxious to go but will have to find travel money somewhere.
I'm not sure yet whether the Army will have funds available,
1'11 let you know how things are going as socon as I get settled.
In the meantime, the good reading I have to enrich my evenings
should help save me from the sirens of San Francisco at night.

Best wishes,
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